
SOUTHEND HIGH SCHOOL FOR BOYS 

OPEN EVENING 

Thursday 25th June 2020 — postponed  

We look forward to meeting boys in Year 5, and welcoming their parents, 

to find out more about our school.  We hope to see you soon! 

follow us @shsforboys or visit shsb.org.uk  

Prittlewell Chase, Southend on Sea, SS0 ORG  www.shsb.org.uk enquiries@shsb.org.uk @shsforboys 

“… your local choice for an outstanding education”  


